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MONDAY, 10/4: 
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4:00pm 
4:00paKi:OOpm 
7:00pm 
8:00pm 

9:00pm 

TUESDAY, 10/5: 

8:30am-8:30pm 
11:10am 
11:10am 
11:30am 
11:30am 
12:00pm 
12:00pm 
4:15pm 

4:30pm 
4:30pm 
5:30pm 
5:30pm 
7:00pm 
7:00pm 
7:30pm 
8:00pm 
9:00pm 

T:.'URSDAY, 10/7: 
11: 10am 

4: 15pm 
4: 15pm 

FRIDAY 1 10/8: 
9:30am-11:30am 

Campus Cakndar -
Art Exhibition: Recent Works by Tony Thompson, NY painter 
Social Board Meeting 
LEC'IURE: Douglas Hofstader - "Sexism, Thinking, and the Unconscious" 
Karate Practice 
Reveille Staff Meeting 
SIGMA XI LECTURE: Dr. Ruth Satter, "Leaf Movements: Hands of the 

Biological Clock" 
Kenyon Christian Fellowship - Doug Chiamar, speaker 

Art Exhibition: Recent Works by Tony Thompson, NY painter 
CoDD11on Hour - Free Zone 
A.P.E.s. Organizational Meeting 
Women's Center Luncheon Discussion with Dr. Ruth Satter 
UCC Steering Committee Meeting 
First Tues~ Luncheon 
Housing Committee Meeting 
BIOLOGY DEPT. SEMINAR: Dr. Ruth Satter, "Circadian Rhythmatic Hydrogen 

Fluxes in Samanea Motorcells" 
FIELD HOCKEY VS KENT STATE 
Roman Catholic Mass 
Greek Table 
Spanish Table 
Christian Science Organi zational Meeting - All Welcome 
IFC Meeting 
Freshman Council Meeting 
SPANISH PLAY PRODUCTION MEETING (See Below) 
FCA-NAP Meeting - "Priorities" with Scott Miller (?s: Ross, PBX 2253) 

FACULTY LECTURESHIPS: Wi lliam Perry, "Students' Interpretations of 
Knowing, Teaching, and Learning: An Evolution" 

ILLUSTRATED ART LECWRE: Anthony Thompson, NY painter 
ADVISING WORKSHOP WITH WILLIAM PERRY: "Workshop for Advisors - Tuning 

Your Ears" 
OCTOBER READING DAY 
SEMINAR FOR FACULTY: "Applications, Implications, and Limitations of 

the Perry Scheme for Advising and Teaching" 

Colburn Gallery 
Philo 
Bio Aud 
P'ieldhouse 
Reveille Office 
Philo 

Peirce Lounge 

Colburn Gallery 

Bailey 12 
Gund LP Dining Room 
L Dempsey Lounge 
L Dempsey 
Peirce Shoppes 
Bio Aud 

Home 
Chapel 
Gund SP Dining Room 
Gund Snack Shop 
Bedell Rm., Chapel 
L Dempsey Lounge 
Gund LP Dining Room 
Hill Theater 
KC 

Bolton Theater 

Bexley Hall 
Peirce Lounge 

Peirce Lounge 

SATURDAY & SUNDAY, 10/9-10: 
Ernst Center 1:00pm-Dusk HEART OF OHIO TOUR - Ernst Center 

• r • r • 
MEN'S CROSS COUNTRY VS OBERLIN/WOOSTER: Kenyon 33, Oberlin 26, Wooster 76 
WOMEN'S CROSS COUNTRY VS OBERLIN/WOOSTER/DENISON: Kenyon 59, Oberlin 78, Wooster 43, Denison 46 
MEN'S SOCCER VS DENISON: Kenyon O, Denison ~ 
VOLLEYBALL VS WILMINGTON/MARIETTA: Kenyon O, Wilmington ,l; Marietta - No Show 
MEN'S/WOMEN'S RUGBY VS DENISON: Kenyon-A 9, Denison jl_; Kenyon-B 6, Denison ,1!; 

Kenyon Women O, Denison .8, · 
ALUMNI-VARSITY WATER POLO GAME: ~ ll, Varsity 8 .S,,-ot•.•~ /"D .,..,_

1
. f 

FOOTBALL VS HOPE COLLEGE: Kenyon 9, ~ il -., " .C,vw 'a 
FIELD HOCKEY VS MUSKINGUM: Kenyon !, Muskingum 0 
VOLLEYBALL VS URBANA/MARIETTA: Kenyon 1, Marietta ~; Kenyon ~' Urbana 0 

THE COLLIDE HAS BEEN INFORMED THAT TYLENOL purchased in the Chicago area in the past two months 
should be thrown away. It is reported to contain cyanide. 

DR. JULIE BRODIE, an experienced counseling psychologist, will be joining the staff at Smythe 
House on a part-time basis (1i days per week) beginning 10/4, Mon., today. Anyone 
wishing to make an appointment with her may do so through PBX 2331. 

WILLIAM PERRY WILL BE GIVING A LECTURE entitled "Students' Interpretations of Knowing, Teach­
ing, and Learning: An Evolution" at 11:10am on Thu.rs., 10/7 in Bolton Theater. 

EDWARD SAID'S LECTURE scheduled for 10/4 has been postponed to 10/25. 
TONY THOMPSON, ARTIST FROM NEW YORK CITY will be on campus Thurs., 10/7 to give an illustrated 

lecture regarding his work which is now on exhibit in Colburn Gallery. Lecture will be 
at 4:10pm in Bexley Hall, with reception in Colburn following the talk. All Welcome! 

EXAM SCHEDULES for first semester are available now in the Registrar's Office. 
ALL SCULPTURES MADE LAST YEAR must be picked up by Wed., 10/6. 
WHAT ARE YOU DOING ON O~TOBER READING DAY? Instead of wasting the day, why not Join the group 

going to Columbus for Career Exploration Das-? Many options are available for places 
to visit. See the Career Development Center, Gund Commons. No charge for transporta­
tion to and from Columbus. 

STUDENTS CONSIDERING THEOLOGICAL EDUCATION: You are invited to meet with Roger Martin, 
Assoc. Dean of Divinity School, Harvard Univ., on Tues., 10/12 at 9:30am at Prof. 
Rhodes' apt. (Mcilvaine C-4). Questions: See Prof. Rhodes. 

BUSINESS SCHOOL RECRUITER from New York Univ. will be on campus Tues., 10/19. See the CDC. 
3 LARGE PIZZAS PER WEEK: You'll be able to afford them by working one hour each das- - from 

11am-Noon Mon. through Fri at the Public Relations Office. Much of your time will be 
spent as on-campus courier. You'll also do some filing and other jobs. If your sche­
dule permits you to work these hours, please contact Sarah Gudz or Sam Barone in person. 

INTERNATIONAL FOLKDANCING: Everyone welcome from 7-9pm Wed., 10/6 at the KC. We will empha­
size American, English, and Scottish dance; every dance taught. No experience necessary. 



HOOTERS HAS BEEN CANCELLED due to problems with the New York production; however, tryouts and 
a production meeting will still be held at 7:30pm on Mon., 10/11. Another play, as yet 
unchosen, will replace Hooters. Questions: Andy, PBX 2444. 

SPANISH PLAY PRODUCTION! Baker, Bell, Courtad, Detenber, Firth, Richardson, Sanchez, Trofatter 
Williams, ,ioulfe, Wright; Kamantauskas (stage manager); Metzler (assoc. producer); 
Alegria (director). Meet Tues., 10/5 at 8:00pm until 10:30pm in Hill Theater Lobby 
for complete read-through and final casting of plays. 

ROTARY FOUNDATION AWARDS FOR INTERNATIONAL UNDERSTANDING for a year of study abroad. Students 
must apply 1~ years in advance. Write Rotary Club in Mt. Vernon or at your residence 
or Rotary International, 1600 Ridge Ave., Evanston, Illinois 60201. 

"OCS PROGRAM OF THE WEEK" will be Wed., 10/6 from 11:30am-1:00pm. Bring your trays and talk 
with Jack Stanley, Program Director for the India Studies Program - Gund LP Dining Room. 

THE KENYON HEALTH SERVICE AND ITS STUDENT COMMITTEE are sponsoring a Kenyon-Gambier Health 
Awareness Week from 10/16-23. For all those involved in organizing events or anyone 
interested in helping, there will be an organizational gathering Wed., 10/6 at 7:00pm in 
Weaver Cottage. Questions: Call Helen, PBX 2495 or the Health Service. 

FACULTY MEMBERS: On 10/12, the Faculty Affairs Committee plans to discuss the issue of 
possible future College help to faculty and administration in facilitating/financing 
housing. If you have opinions on this matter or ideas or opinions you would like 
considered, please convey them to me in writing by 10/11 at the latest. It would be 
helpful to have your comments by 10/7, the date on which I will speak with Sam Lord, 
VP for Finance, about this issue. Thank you. -Linda Metzler, Ase 101B 

PARENTS ANONYMOUS, a self-help group for parents who either abuse their children or are 
concerned about doing so, is looking for student volunteers to spend time with both 
young and old children, talking to them, doing some activities, and helping with school 
lessons during their PA meeting. Call Vicki, 397-2400 or the OAPP office, PBX 2363. 

NEWS! THE ERNST CENTER HAS BEEN CHOSEN as a stop on the annual Heart of Ohio Tour. Paid 
tour guides are needed on Sat., 10/9 from 12:30pm-4pm and from 4-7:30pm. Call PBX 2158. 

FIRE SAFETY: It has recently come to our attention that empty cardboard boxes and all ceiling 
hangings in residence rooms are violations of state fire codes. Please remove at once. 

DOGS AND CATS ARE NOT PERMITTED in student residences - $25 fine! 
KENYON PERSONNEL AND STUDENTS are reminded that the speed limit on Campus is 20 miles per 

hour. The roads are narrow and very congested with pedestrian and bicycle traffic. 
Please drive carefully. 

IF YOUR BICYCLE IS MISSING and it is not registered with Kenyon College, you must present 
proof of ownership before a report will be accepted by the Security Dept. An unregis­
tered bicycle, if found on Campus, is impounded. It cannot be released until proof of 
ownership is presented and it is registered. A decal must be affixed to the bike for 
it to be registered. 

SENATE MEETS Wed., 10/6 in Bio Seminar Room. Agenda: Preliminary report from Subcommittee 
Considering the Advisability of Amending Student Constitution to Create an Alcohol 
Program Board. Senate meetings open to all. The meetings begin at 4:15pm. 

DOUG CHISMAR WILL SPEAK TONIGHT at 9:00pm in the KC. He will address the question: "Is 
there an intellectual basis for faith in Jesus Christ as the Son of God?" All students 
are encouraged to bring any questions that they may have. Sponsored by the KCF. 

LANGUAGE STUDENTS: The International Wing's language nights are as follows: French night 
is Tues., 10/5; German night is Wed., 10/6, and Japanese night is Thurs., 10/7. All 
start at 8:00pm and are in the Mather 3rd fl. West Wing lounge. All Welcome! 

WE DESPERATELY NEED YOU• •• if you are a self-motivated male who would enjoy working one­
to-one with a troubled teenage boy. To become a Friend In Deed, contact Lisa Rutter, 
Children Services, 397-7177. 

POLITICAL SCIENCE MAJORS: The Dept. picnic has been postponed until Sat., 10/9. Those of you 
who have still not signed up, please see Mrs. Furniss by Wed., 10/6. 

FLYING TOADS: This is it! We can take 25 new students for skydiving this weekend. The cost 
is $45; $5 when you sign up and $40 when you take the training session. Vets - plan to 
attend if you want to jump this weekend. Training session is Fri., 10/8 from 7-10:30pm 
in Ernst Center. Jump is Sat. & Sun in Centerburg. Sign up on Wed., 10/6 from 6-7:30pm 
in Peirce Lounge. Ribbit. 

THE FOOTBALL TEAM would like to express our gratitude for the great fan support at the Home­
coming game. Special thanks to the young ladies who provided the balloons and banner. 
It really meant a lot to us. 

PHYSICAL EDUCATION CLASSES - Session II will begin 10/18. Classes offered will be racquet­
ball, slimnastics, squash, weight training, swimming and lifesaving. If interested, 
please sign up in the Fieldhouse. 

~: Thank you for returning my red Schwinn 10-speed, even though it was a little bruised. 
-Mary. 

Silver Cross pencil. Call Ed Spodick, PBX 2301 to claim. 
LOST: Please return the "spiders" to the sculpture shop. 
Large red and white umbrella taken from Peirce coatroom last week. I have no raincoat, so 

please return it. -Stephen, PBX 2500. 
RIDES NEEDED: In keeping with Senate policy regarding October Reading Day (Fri., 10/8), 

Newscope will not print student rides for Thurs., Fri., 10/7--8. -Ed. note. 
To ;-fashington, DC any weekend. Call Jenny, PBX 2481. 
To NYC - desperate - on Wed., 10/6; back for Fri. Call Sharon, PBX 2452. 
I want to get in touch with someone who is traveling to Fla. for Christmas Holidays. Not after 

12/ 23. Call Aldo Contreras, PBX 2446. 
To Columbus airport on Thurs., 10/7 after 10:45am. Call Beth Kowaleski, PBX 2204. 
?OR SALE: Cold feet? Buy warm, tand-knit woolen socks brought from Chile. See them anyday 

frcm 3-4:30pm in Mather 329. - Aldo Contreras, PSX 2446. 
Turquo ~se jewelry - earrings, rings, bracelets and earbands. _ Call Tibi, PBX 2231. 
The Bi~ Apple Exchange happily announces the opening of its indoor headquarters at 207 

Gha~e Ave., next to Watson dorm. Exceedingly low priced Izod, Lauren, Brooks Brothers, 
Levis and more. Open every Tues. & Thurs. from 1-8pm. Sat. from 10a.m-1pm and by pre­
arrangement. Call 427-4178. 
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